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January 28, 2019

We are writing to let you know that effective March 2 & 3, 2019, CPMC will move all patients
from our Pacific and California Campuses into the new Van Ness Campus located at 1101 Van
Ness Avenue in San Francisco.

e On Saturday, March 2, 2019, our Pacific Campus Emergency Department will close,
and our Van Ness Campus Emergency Department, located at 1101 Van Ness Avenue,
will open.

e On Sunday, March 3, 2019, our Pediatric Emergency Department at the California
Campus will close and those services will be available at the Van Ness Campus.

Our Mission Bernal Campus and Davies Campus Emergency Departments are also open 24
hours a day, seven days a week.

After March 2, the Pacific Campus will remain open as an outpatient facility only, with no
emergency care. If you have any questions about upcoming appointments, please contact your
doctor’s office.

After March 3, some outpatient services will remain open at the California Campus until they
can be transferred to another CPMC location. There will be no emergency care. If you have
any questions about upcoming appointments, please contact your doctor’s office. Our goal is to
make this physical transition as seamless as possible. There will be no disruption in care and
we will continue to participate in the same insurance plans. Although our hospital location is
changing, please be reassured that the same physicians will still be providing your care. Valet
parking is available at the Van Ness Campus location. Parking garage access and street
parking is in close proximity.

Our goal is to continue to provide you with high quality care and we look forward to seeing you
at our new location! Thank you for trusting us with your care.

Sincerely,

Vernon Giang, M.D.,
Chief Medical Executive
Sutter Health - CPMC



